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Mr C Parmar
Bolton Interfaith Council

The Hub

Bold Street

Bolton

BL1 1LS

3 June 2015
Dear Chan
On behalf of the British Red Cross I wanted to thank you and everyone at the Bolton Interfaith Council for organising the Bolton Town Centre Collection on 23rd May 2015 for the British Red Cross Nepal Earthquake Appeal. 

I am pleased to tell you that the total amount raised is an incredible £2,359.15.
I know you were very well supported in achieving this huge success, and I wanted to thank- Aquila Marquees, Swaminarayan Gadi Pipe Band, Bolton FM, Bolton Halwa Centre, John Bates Brothers, Sainsbury’s Stores, Minerva Prints, Bolton Council, Victoria Hall, Smile of Hope, Bollywood Divas, Sakhi Group, St Philips Church, Runshaw College, Krishna Mandir, Interfaith Ambassadors, Bolton News and all the volunteers who so kindly gave up their time and supported the day.

The number of people in need of help is staggering, but your generosity means that they are not alone.  Your kind action ensures that lives can be saved. 

Our staff and volunteers have been working around the clock from the minute the earthquake struck, searching for survivors, providing first aid to the wounded and running blood banks. And now, thanks to the money you have raised, we’re able to continue helping people who have lost everything. There was a second earthquake in Kathmandu and we are supporting the community as they deal with the physical and emotional struggle.
You can see more about the work we are doing on our website at redcross.org.uk.

Thanks to kind donors like you, organisations, staff, volunteers and the very generous people of Bolton, we are able to save lives where there can appear to be no hope.
Once again, thanking you all.
Please accept this letter as receipt of your donation.

Best wishes
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Clare Warburton
Senior Community Fundraiser
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